
 
 

"BUNK'D" 
 
Disney Channel's family comedy "BUNK'D" returns for a fifth season of fun and friendship 
at Camp Kikiwaka. Back for another exciting summer at the camp in rural Maine are the 
enthusiastic camp owner/director Lou, counselors Ava and Noah, and returning campers 
Destiny, Matteo and Finn, who are all ready to tackle new and hilarious adventures.  
 
As the new season begins, they are thrilled to welcome former counselor-turned-fashion-
designer Emma Ross (guest star Peyton List), who pays a surprise visit to her old 
stomping grounds. Season five also features the arrival of charming newcomer Parker 
Preston, played by Disney Channel favorite Trevor Tordjman, who claims part-ownership 
of the camp and is determined to implement his own over-the-top ideas, much to Lou's 
consternation. 
 
Meanwhile, Destiny takes on more responsibilities while she pursues her newly 
discovered passion for protecting the environment. Matteo impresses his fellow campers 
with his professor-level scientific expertise and Finn continues to charge fearlessly into 
adventures. Although Ava and Noah have gained confidence in their second year as 
counselors, Lou soon presents them with a daunting challenge: supervising the new 
"PeeWeeWaka" day campers, a fast-moving pack of energetic eight-year-olds who always 
keep them on their toes. 
 
"BUNK'D" stars Miranda May ("The Heartbreak Kid," "Samantha Who?") as Lou, Raphael 
Alejandro ("Once Upon a Time") as Matteo, Will Buie Jr. ("Daytime Divas") as Finn, 
Mallory James Mahoney (Disney Channel Original Movie "Adventures in Babysitting") as 
Destiny, Shelby Simmons ("Andi Mack") as Ava, Israel Johnson ("Schooled") as Noah and 
Trevor Tordjman (Disney's "ZOMBIES" movies) as Parker. 
 
Erin Dunlap ("Andi Mack," "Jessie") is executive producer of the live-action comedy 
series, which was created by Pamela Eells O'Connell ("Jessie," "Family Matters," "The 
Suite Life of Zack & Cody," "The Suite Life on Deck"). "BUNK'D" is from It's a Laugh 
Productions, Inc., and carries a TV-G parental guideline. 
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